GLASSBORO STATE COLLEGE

Office of Residence Life

Dear Mr. Perry:

I would like to express my most sincere appreciation for your
time, energy and willingness to share your knowledge and expertise
during Black History Month at Glassboro State College.

You demonstrated excellent leadership and motivational
capabilities. I was impressed by your, vast reservior of energy
and stamina. Students and Administrators felt that among the numerous
scheduled programs, your workshop was most instrumental in stimulating
the interest of students and implementing student involvement. Our
office has continued to receive positive feedback from students since

your departure.

You exhibited excellent communication and organization skills
which contributed greatly to the students understanding and awareness

of the importance of communication in a relationship.

As one of the most competent and influencial professionals,
our office has had the pleasure of working with, I hope that we
can extend you a future invitation to join us at Glassboro State

College.

Again, I would like to emphasize my sincere appreciation for
contributing to the growth of our students and the success of

Black History Month.



